L O G A_ N FEBRUARY 2004
PARK More on Lights

Since our “new/old” lights were installed

NEIGHBORHOOD just as winter set in, the city has not done

its final inspection to sign off with the
A S S O C I AT I 0 N contractor. If you have issues about
sidewalks or boulevard restoration, call Bev
Warmka at 673-3762. Bev said that our
assessments might not show up until 2005,
and if you want to pay it in one lump sum
istead of having it spread over the years,
you need to make arrangements with the
tax office. The good news is that final costs
were under budget. Thanks again to that
hard-working committee who made it
happen!

4% Home Improvement Loans
Available Now )

Water damage from ice dams? New windows?
Kitchen remodeling? Let Logan Park’s NRP program
help fund your interior and exterior projects with

T O E n h ance its 4% Revolving Loan Program. You can borrow up
to $15,000. Used it once already? You can borrow

an d P reserve again. This was set up to keep loan money available

to Logan Park residents for many years. The folks

Ourcommunity at CEE (also called Community Revitalization

Resources) keep it simple and easy. Call Kristin de

To empower the residents to preserve, Grande at (612) 335-5881.
protect and improve the quality of life,

while building a strong sense of community

within our neighborhood.
LPNA General Membership Meeting
1330 Van Buren Street Northeast Wednesday, February 18th, 7:05 p.m.
ety Commaunity Center
LPNA BOARD MEMBERS 13th Avenue N.E. and Monroe
Paula Allan Christine Burtness
Dick Betes Jay Fetyko On the Agenda: Discussion of re-zoning the house at
Kelly C"fm"le Margi Ormand 1835 Quincy from R-2b to R4 or R3 ® Community Health
SRtZEZrJEa;CSEE Senely Sampls e Local Arts e The Park ¢ Central Avenue
e Old and New Business
E-mail: LoganParkNA®@aol. com




Juried Religious
Art Show 2004

Call for All Artists!
$500.00 total cash prizes!
Prizes awarded to best works in show.

For contest rules and entry form, please send a
self-addressed, stamped business size envelope to:

Nick & Rosie Heille

Northeast Arust Concierge Service
3460 Garfield Street NE
Minneapolis, MN 55418

Submission date is March 15, 2004

Show is Sunday, March 21,
through Friday, March 26

at:

Grace United

Methodist Church

2510 Cleveland Street NE
Minneapolis, MN
(northwest corner of Lowry & Cleveland NE)

Theme of Show:
A Look at Religion, Art and the Spiritual

Purpose:

To offer artists the opportunity to showcase a
work they created which they consider religious
or spiritual.

Co-Sponsors:

Grace United Methodist Church

Northeast Minneapolis Ministerial Association
Northeast Minneapolis Artists’ Association
Northeast Minneapolis Artist Concierge Service

Artists’ Open House

The Northrup King artists are hosting open
houses on the first Thursday evenings of the
If Art-A-Whirl intrigues (but
overwhelms) you, try this more intimate and
relaxed way to check out Northeast’s art scene!

month.

E-Reporting
Makes it Easier to
File a Police Report

Folks in Minneapolis can now file police reports
on-line, wusing the
Department’s new on-line police report filing
system. On-line police reports can be filed to
document vandalism to property or motor
vehicles, and lost or stolen property if no injuries
occurred and no suspect information is available.

Minneapolis  Police

To file an on-line police report, visit their website
at www.ci.minneapolis.mn.us/police/e-report.
Reporters can call (612) 673-3163 to set up a
demonstration of the new on-line police
reporting system.

Wanted: New or Used

The Logan Park Community Center neceds a
new sofa and chairs for the front room. Duct
tape repairs are functional for a while, but
nothing to be proud of. Donated furniture
would have to be sturdy. Check with Maggie at
the park: 370-4927.




ississippi Corridor Neighborhood Coalition

Sponsors Series of Forums

The Mississippi Corridor Neighborhood Coalition (MCNC), through a grant from the Bush
Foundation, will be conducting three community education forums in 2004 to address
polution, human health, and the health of the environment in the neighborhoods along the
upper Mississippi River corridor in Minneapolis.

Asbestos, Asthma, Air Alerts and Fish Advisories

Saturday, February 21, from 9:30 a.m. to noon.
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children from unhealthy indoor and outdoor air?

Environmental Justice: What'’s Really in our Backyard?
Saturday, March 20, from 9:30 a.m. to noon.

Logan Park at Monroe and Broadway Streets NE

Gluek Riverside Park Asbestos Update. Cumulative effectives of air pollution in Minneapolis’
upper Mississippi river corridor. What are we breathing?
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Get on Board...

LPNA board elections are coming this spring. There will be room for new ideas welcomed from new
people. Ease into things as an alternate. Board meetings are the Monday following the 3rd Wednesday
of the month. “Tve been active with LPNA for over ten years, and I cant imagine a better way to get to
know who lives in the neighborhood.” -Christine Burtness. Call Christine at 788-7863 to find out more.



COMMUNITY HEALTH PROGRAM

c/0 NE Senior Citizen Resource Center, 697 NE 13® Ave., Minneapolis, MN 55413
612-781-5096 fax: 612-781-8826 nescrc@yahoo.com / www.nescrc.homestead.com/Ipsaechp.html
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Welcome to the Sheridan
& Holland neighborhoods/!

Both the Sheridan Neighborhood
Organization and the Holland
Neighborhood Improvement
Association have decided to
join the Community Health Program in
2004. Welcome to our new partners
to the West and the North!

FREE Babysitting Course

March 6 & 13 at Pratt
frems I alime e i
Ages 11-15, register at
www.mplscommunityed.com

What is the Community
Health Program?

Any resident of the Holland, Logan Park, St.
Anthony East, or Sheridan neighborhoods is
eligible to participate as a client and/or a
volunteer.

Contact us to find out more about:

O home health care (e.g. footcare),
0 blood pressure checks
O prescription reimbursement
O  MN Prescription Drug Program
QO home chores & yard work services
O getting/giving rides to appointments
O immunizations
O Lifeline personal response system
O babysitter and first aid trainings for kids

Pen-pal volunteers needed

The NE Senior Citizen Resource Center is
developing a new program to match NE-area second
graders with volunteer pen-pals. We hope that this
experience will improve the children’s reading and
writing skills. If you're interested in volunteering or
leamning more, please call 612-781-5096.

ESNS’s Annual Senior
Appreciation Valentine Dinner

Thursday, February 12
Neighborhood house, 1700 NE 2™ St.
11:30 a.m. & 1:30 p.m. seatings
Tickets are $2 & available at The Seniors’ Place,
1801 Central Ave. NE

4*® Annual health contest
for kids — poetry!

Watch your March newsletter for
all of the details on this

year’s health contest. As always,

it will feature fun prizes!

February’s Delivery Team Award goes to 1421 Adams for their
adaptation of an historic front porch — screened in during the summer,
and glassed in during the winter. Wonderful attention to detail!




